Community Middle School Weekly Update

The West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School District has created a new email system for parents and guardians. Every week you will receive our school's newsletter. This email will include school information, PTSA news, district updates as well as athletics, community education, counseling information and more.

School News

Announcements

- **CMS's Homefront Drive (May 20-31)**: As we support the district's community service month, Community Middle School is hosting a food and baby item donation drive for Homefront from May 20-31. Please have your child bring in the following items and place them in donation bins located in the Commons and in the 7th and 8th Grade Concourses:
 - Baby items for infants and toddlers (except for the diaper sizes 4 and up)
 - Pamper Pack newborn, sizes 4 and up
 - Plain T-shirts
 - Onesies
 - Blankets
 - Stuffed animals (new)
 - Socks
 - Food Items
 - Canned tuna
 - Canned chicken
 - Cereal (regular size, NOT family size)
 - Pasta
 - Spaghetti sauce
 - Peanut butter
 - Jelly
 - Juice
 - Shelf-stable milk
- **HSN Club Fair** (8th Grade Students Only): On June 4 from 3-4 p.m., over twelve high school clubs and activities will be in the CMS Commons to speak to our CMS 8th graders about extracurricular activities at High School North. It will be a fun and informative event for our rising Knights.
- IMPORTANT: <u>Daily Student Drop-off and Pick-Up Procedures</u>
- Looking for more information on CMS? Check out the <u>Daily Announcements</u>.

Athletics

- 2019-20 Registration Dates for High School Athletics
- High School North and Community Middle School's <u>athletic schedules</u>
- High School Girls <u>Summer Soccer Conditioning Program</u> information
- High School North Fall Volleyball Schedule and Summer Conditioning flyer

PTSA News

 ATTENTION 8th GRADE FAMILIES - VOLUNTEERS AND DONATIONS NEEDED: As you know, there are so many fun year-end 8th grade activities coming up! Help is needed from 8th-grade families to make these events amazing!

- o 8th-grade Celebration Dance, Friday, June 14, 7 10 pm @ CMS
- o 8th-grade picnic, Friday, June 21, during the school day @ CMS
- PLEASE SIGN UP BELOW -- lots of great opportunities:
 - 8th Grade Celebration Dance ticket sales, set-up and decorating
 - 8th Grade Celebration Dance donations of food items
 - 8th Grade Picnic volunteers
 - 8th Grade Picnic refreshment donations
- ATTENTION 6th & 7th GRADE FAMILIES: <u>VOLUNTEERS NEEDED</u>: Traditionally, 6th and 7th-grade parents are asked to chaperone the 8th Grade Celebration Dance. Now is your chance to help out ... and when your child is in 8th grade, the 6th and 7th-grade parents will be asked to chaperone for your child's dance. Please <u>sign up</u> if you are able to help out -- convenient 1.5-hour shifts are available! THANK YOU!
- Box Tops and McCaffrey's Receipts: Please put unexpired Box Tops or your McCaffrey's receipts in a bag or envelope labeled with your child's name, homeroom teacher's name and grade. If you have any questions, please contact Salena (Salena1717@yahoo.com).

Useful links: PTSA Website

District Updates

• Each week we will upload all flyers and a PDF version of this email to the website.

Useful links for the district

• District Website | Academic Calendars | Calendar of Events

WW-P Board of Education

 The Board of Education has three more regularly scheduled public meetings for this school year: May 28, 2019; June 11, 2019; and June 25, 2019. In addition, two meetings are held during the summer: July 30, 2019, and August 27, 2019. For more information about the Board of Education and upcoming meetings, click here.

Community Events

• Looking for programs, clubs and things to do around WW-P? Check out the community event section on the district's website!

Community Education Program & Event Reminders

- <u>Summer Programs</u>- Summer registration has opened for students ages five to 14. Programs run from June 24 through Aug. 9, 2019. Half and full day options with extended care are available.
- <u>2019-20 Kindergarten Extension Registration</u>- Kindergarten Extension registration is now open for the 2019-20 school year. Participants must reside in and attend a West Windsor-Plainsboro school in order to use the service. The program will be held at Dutch Neck Elementary School.
- 2019-20 Integrated Preschool Registration- Integrated Preschool registration is now open for the 2019-20 school year. The program will be held at Village School. Participants must be 3 or 4 by Oct. 1, 2019, and independently toilet trained prior to the program start. West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School District residency is required.

Food Services

• Check out the breakfast and lunch menus for May!

SEPTSA

Parents and guardians of students with IEPs and 504 plans: Please join us for a
Parent Advisory Group meeting on Wednesday, May 29, at 7:30 p.m. in the
Community Middle School Commons. This is an opportunity to share experiences
and topics of concern, and your chance to raise issues that will be discussed with
district administration to improve programs. This group cannot function without
parent participation! If you need more information or to RSVP, please contact
Jennifer Riccardsat jenballen@yahoo.com.

Make sure to follow the district on WW-P's official social media pages.

Twitter | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn